
Dear Senators,

 
I am writing to express my strong support for Senate Bill #918, which aims to regulate e-vapor products. As a retail store owner, I believe this 
bill is crucial for consumer safety and responsible business practices in the e-vapor industry.

 
The lack of clear regulations for e-vapor products has created challenges for retail store owners like myself. Senate Bill #918 proposes the 
establishment of regulations and directories for e-vapor products. These directories would provide clear guidelines for retail store owners, 
ensuring that only authorized and safe products are available in the marketplace.

 
Implementing regulations and directories for e-vapor products would enhance consumer safety and confidence. Customers would have peace 
of mind knowing that the products they purchase have been thoroughly examined and approved for sale.

 
In conclusion, Senate Bill #918 is a necessary step towards regulating e-vapor products. It will ensure consumer safety, promote responsible 
business practices, and create a fair marketplace for all retailers. I kindly request your support for the passage of this bill.

 
Thank you for your attention today


